June 11, 2008

Boise City Planning and Development
150 North Capital Blvd.
Boise Idaho

Dear Planning and Development, This application is a request for T-Mobile to put
Cellular antennae’s on an existing Power pole located at 1408 North 14% St. in the rear
alley. We understand this in the historical district so we have made every effort to make
this as stealth as possible. T-mobile would have Idaho Power change out the power pole
to a taller pole and then T-Mobile would put there antennae’s on the top above the power
lines and then paint them the color of the pole. T-Mobile would also build a new out
building that could compliment the existing out buildings along the lane and this would
house all of there equipment. A brand new fence would then be built along the back of
the property to fix and clean this property up.

We have made several attempts to locate this elsewhere in the area such as Washington
School but the school district has not been open to cell towers like many other districts
have. We have also looked at putting a tower at Leone Park but again the City wasn’t
open to a tower in this area, then we looked at putting a tower on Bogus Basin Rd and
Hill but the terrain to the west blocked a lot of the signal that we need and the height
would be difficult to contain the signal interfering across the valley to our other sites.
Even though the initial site locations were closer to areas where we need to improve
coverage the candidates did not work out...
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